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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
ENGINEERING DIVISION 

CITY OF VALLEJO 
 

June 2, 2011 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
SUBJECT: Vallejo Station Parking Structure, Phase A 
  Construction Project 
  (File Number 9866.16.00) 
 
 
Construction on Mare Island Way, between Maine Street and Georgia Street 
is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, June 7, 2011.  As such, the majority of bus 
services will be relocated to the new Bus Transit Center beginning that day.  
Bus service that normally and previously stopped along Mare Island Way will 
be relocated just NORTH of Georgia Street. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during construction and will 
diligently work to minimize impacts and traffic delays for this project.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the resident engineer, Aldrich 
Bautista at (707) 648-5306 or e-mail:  abautista@ci.vallejo.ca.us.   
 
 
Attachment: EX-3, Bus Stop Locations During Construction 
 
 
 
cc: PW Chron. 
 Mayor & City Council 
 




